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HM Treasury, 1 Horse Guards Road, London, SW1A 2HQ 
 

The Rt Hon Sir George Howarth MP 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 
 

 
 

15 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Sir George, 
 
Thank you for your email of 14 September on behalf of your constituents ahead of 
Spending Review 2021. 
 
I am grateful to you for drawing my attention the issues set out in your constituents’ 
email. Officials are examining their ideas and suggestions. While it would not be 
appropriate to respond in detail to the points they make at this stage, I can assure you 
that the suggestions have been noted. 
 
Thank you again for taking the time to contribute your views. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

RT HON STEVE BARCLAY MP 
 


